
ARCHER EXPLORATION CORP. 
(CSE: RCHR) 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE        September 3, 2021 
 

ARCHER ANNOUNCES NEW BOARD APPOINTMENT 

Vancouver, British Columbia (September 3, 2021) – Archer Exploration Corp. (CSE: 
RCHR) (“Archer” or the “Company”) announces that Mr. Faizaan Lalani, has resigned from the Board 
of Directors.  The Company would like to wish him all of the best in his future endeavors and thanks Mr. 
Lalani for his service. 

 
Contact Information: For more information and to sign-up to the mailing list, please contact: 

Michael Brown, Chief Executive Officer 
Tel: (778) 822-4345 
Email: michael.brown0920@gmail.com  
 
FORWARD LOOKING STATEMENTS:  
 
This news release contains forward-looking statements, which relate to future events or future performance 
and reflect management's current expectations and assumptions. Such forward-looking statements reflect 
management's current beliefs and are based on assumptions made by and information currently available to 
the Company. Investors are cautioned that these forward looking statements are neither promises nor 
guarantees and are subject to risks and uncertainties that may cause future results to differ materially from 
those expected. These forward -looking statements are made as of the date hereof and, except as required 
under applicable securities legislation, the Company does not assume any obligation to update or revise 
them to reflect new events or circumstances. All of the forward-looking statements made in this press 
release are qualified by these cautionary statements and by those made in our filings with SEDAR in Canada 
(available at WWW.SEDAR.COM). 


